
Year 2 News 

For Science this term, year 2 students are learning about “Saving Planet 
Earth”. Students are investigating some of the Earth’s resources such as 
water, soil and resources from under the ground. They are learning to describe 
how the Earth’s resources are used and the importance of conserving these 
resources for the future of all living things. 
The students in 2DAV have been busy designing some posters to show ways 
that everyone can help to conserve water so that this precious resource will last 
for the future.  
We hope you try some of these actions: 
 have a 3 minute shower 
 use a hose to water your garden 
 wash your car using a bucket 
 turn off the tap when you’re not using it 
 use the half flush button instead of the full flush button 
 fix any leaking taps. 

We hope that when you see our posters, it will remind you to help save 
Planet Earth by conserving our precious water. 
 

 


